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The Rose and Crown - Planning & Listed Building appeals
From: clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk <clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: Sun, 10 Nov, 2024 at 3:24 pm
To: clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk

Dear Parishioner,
I am writing to advise you that the Parish Council has received notification of appeals
that have been made against the decisions of Derbyshire Dales District Council to
refuse to grant Listed Building Consent and Planning Permission for proposed work at
The Rose and Crown, New Road, Boylestone.

The details are on the Parish Council's website under the 'Planning' menu option.
Please feel free to make any representations either to Derbyshire Dales District
Council or to the Parish Council.
Yours sincerely,

Peter Bambury
Clerk to the Parish Council
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